
Fostering Future Talent: NHF Human Resources Business Partner (“HRBP”) and 

Selangor Human Resource Development Centre (“SHRDC”) engagement with Sekolah 

Menengah Kebangsaan (“SMK”) Kota Kemuning Students 

 

On July 31st, 2024, NHF’s HRBP team and SHRDC came together for an enriching 

engagement with the students from SMK Kota Kemuning. 



 

 



The day began with a focus on career development and offering the students a glimpse of the 

professional world. Through presentations and interactive engagements, the HRBP team 

provided insights into various career paths and potential opportunities at NHF. The team aimed 

to broaden the students’ horizons and equip them with the knowledge to make informed 

decisions about their future careers. They actively participated, asking insightful questions and 

showing genuine interest in the diverse career possibilities in NHF. 



 

After a well-deserved break, the event took an exciting turn as SHRDC led the students in a 

series of hands-on activities. The first task was to build remote control cars, a project that not 

only introduced them to engineering principles but also encouraged creativity, problem-



solving, and teamwork. The room buzzed with energy as the students worked together, 

assembling their cars and testing them out. 

Following the car-building activity, the students had the opportunity to delve into the world of 

cutting-edge technology. They participated in interactive sessions where they learned about 

new advancements in technology, explored innovative systems, and got an introduction to the 

fascinating field of artificial intelligence (AI). These activities were designed to provide the 

students with a practical understanding of how modern technology works, while also sparking 

their interest in STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) fields. The 

combination of hands-on projects and exposure to emerging technologies made the event an 

enriching experience that inspired curiosity and excitement for future learning. 

 

 



 

Through this event, the students were not only gaining new skills but also building confidence 

in their abilities. It was a fulfilling experience for everyone involved, reinforcing our commitment 

to empowering the next generation. 

 



At NHF, we understand the importance of investing in youth development and providing 

platforms where young minds can explore, learn, and grow. This event with SHRDC and the 

students of SMK Kota Kemuning was a perfect example of how collaboration and hands-on 

learning can inspire future leaders and innovators. 

We are grateful to SHRDC for their partnership and to the students for their enthusiasm and 

active participation. We look forward to more opportunities to engage with and support the 

educational community in the future.  


